@ Meezan School of Guelph Date: 15, September 2023
286 Water Street, Guelph, ON. N1G 1B8 Tel: 519-265-0306 Fax: 519-265-5358
Main.office@meezanschool.com

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you well and that your child has had a smooth transition into the new school year. We
appreciate your continued support of our school community.

We would like to share some important logistics regarding entering, exiting, and navigating within the school
premises. The safety of our students is our top priority, so we kindly request that you follow these guidelines
daily to ensure the well-being of all our beloved students.

1- Entrance: The school entrance is located on Denver Road West, just west of the MSOG Parking area near
the Hydro Towers. We kindly ask that you do not use the Water Street entrance as it poses a significant
safety risk to our students. Please refer to the map below to locate the correct entrance:
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2- Parking Lot Safety: When you arrive in the morning, please ensure that you use the designated path for the
drop-off and pick-up drive-thru. If you plan to drop off your child quickly, there is no need to park your car.
Simply proceed to the drop-off location, and one of our staff or teachers will be there to assist your child in
safely reaching the gathering area before school begins. After dropping off your child, please follow the
designated exit route back to Denver Road to exit the school property. If you intend to park your car and
personally escort your child, please use the same route or drive directly to the assigned parking lot. It is
essential to follow the one-way instructions in place and treat the route as a one-way road.
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3- We like to emphasize that the drop off time is at 8:30 and 8:40 AM and pickup time between 3:20 and 3:30
PM. We can’t accept students before the allocated drop-off time as we have limited monitoring staff
assigned for before school program. Also, we can’t monitor students after pickup time as the available staff
are assigned for after school program. You are welcome to join both programs at a very minimal cost!
Consult with Miss Azza for more information.

We like to thank you for partnering with us on this plan to enforce students’ safety!

Thank you from the Meezan School Office!
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